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ACTING MEC MCHUNU CONDEMNS THE SHOOTING AT NAZARETH 
BAPTIST CHURCH  
 
 Acting MEC for Transport Community Safety and Liaison, Mr Senzo Mchunu 

has condemned the shooting that occurred at the Nazareth Baptist Church.  

 

It is alleged that at on Saturday (16 January 2012) in the early hours of the 

morning, perpetrators opened fire at two people in a parked car at 

Nhlangakazi Mountain, but they managed to escape unharmed. 

 

Acting MEC Mchunu condemned the shooting 

“Such behavior is unacceptable and will not be tolerated. Even though 

there are factions that exist in this church but that is no reason to resort 

to violent ways. We urge people to remain calm because we have 

deployed police to monitor the situation. We appeal for people to 

practice tolerance” said Mchunu 

ENDS. 
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